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From: Bunker, Bruce

To: Aldinger, Jeff; Blumers, Jennifer; Bowlin, Tom; Brazier, Danette; Busch, Harold; Carleen, Daniel J. ; Doublette,
Yves D. ; Draper, Laurene; Engberg, Kim; Forster, Jay; Fradenburgh, Judy; Frautschi, Cathy; Gillum, Butch;
Gopher State One Call; Greenwaldt, Brenda; Hennepin County Property ID & Platting Group; Hintz, Doreen;
Johnson, Duke; Junker, Doug; Kampa, Tim; Kvidera, Mathias; LeGrand, Sue; Lewis, Mae; Long, Karlen;
Madland, Erik; Manns , Bernard ; Martin, William; McCarthy, Laura; Pauluk, Jim; Rybak, Tim; Schoon, Eric; Seal,
Ulysses; Smith, John; Stoddard, Heather; Swanson, Michelle ; Taillefer, Melanie; Taubenheim, Kevin ; Thomas
Burnett Post Office; Utecht, Michael; Wharton, Eric; Windels, Lori ; Wolff, Barb; Yauch, Mike ; Yurich, David;
Ziminske, Stacy

Cc: "Todd Hewett"; Desrude, Jennifer

Subject: ***New Secondary Address***

Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 9:58:08 AM

Attachments: Site Plan 2.pdf
Aerial Image.pdf

All:

On behalf of PHD Praoperties, DIR Architecture, Inc. has requested a new secondary address to be
assigned to the parcel located at 9101 Old Cedar Avenue South (PID # 12-027-24-32-0012), in
Bloomington. This secondary address if for the new construction of a 4 story, 32-unit apartment

building.

The new secondary address for this apartment building is listed below:

9115 Old Cedar Avenue South
Bloomington, MN 55425

Attached is a site plan and aerial image of the site for reference.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Bruce Bunker | Engineering Technician

City of Bloomington | Engineering Division
1700 W 98th Street | Bloomington, MN 55431
P: (952) 563-4546 | F: (952) 563-4868
bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov




